
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY 

county of ventura 
February 27, 2015 

Jeff Kuyper 
Los Padres Forest Watch 
P.O. Box 831 
Santa Barbara CA 93102 

Planning Division 

Kimberly L. Prillhart 
Director 

Re: Vintage Petroleum, PL 13-0150: Response to February 11, 2015 letter 

Dear Mr. Kuyper: 

The Planning Division received your letter dated February 11, 2015 regarding the 
Vintage Petroleum conditional use permit (CUP) modification request (Case No. PL 13-
0150) that has been under review by the County of Ventura. Given that Los Padres 
Forest Watch has appealed the February 17, 2015 decision of the Planning Director on 
the PL 13-0150 application, your letter and a staff response to the issues raised therein 
will be included in the staff report provided to the Planning Commission at the de novo 
hearing on the proposed project. When a date for the hearing has been identified, I will 
let you know. 

~!f!_4 
Brian R. Baca, Manager 
Commercial and Industrial Permits 

Cc: Kim Prillhart, RMA Planning 
Jay Dobrowalski, RMA Planning 
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